                                                                   anaphylaxis

Sent With High Importance

Dear Parents of Students attending Annette Street P.S and High Park Alternative:  
 Please be advised that there are a number of students attending our school who suffer from a severe and life-threatening allergy. This is a medical condition that causes a severe reaction to specific foods or other materials, and can result in death within minutes. Although peanuts and peanut products are the most common foods to cause anaphylaxis, tree nuts, shellfish, fish, eggs, sulphites, milk, sesame seeds, soy or any other food can cause this dangerous condition. In recent years, anaphylaxis has increased dramatically among students. 

Students who have severe allergies to such food substances are exposed to a severe health risk when such products are consumed in their environment or shared with them. 

Prevention is the best approach. Therefore, we ask your co-operation in sending snacks or lunches with your child that are free from peanuts, tree nuts, nut products and sesame seeds.  If any of these foods are brought to school by students, the items will be confiscated and parents will be called.  Please discuss this vital issue with your child and also reinforce the importance of not sharing snacks or lunches with other students.

If your child has health problems of any kind, inform your child’s teacher or office staff immediately so that the necessary health protection steps may be taken. In order to ensure that all parents and students are informed and understand the seriousness of this issue, we would ask that you sign on the reverse and return this form to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.

The Board has procedures for the prevention and management of anaphylactic reactions. If you are interested, contact the school office for further information. Information is also available through Anaphylaxis Canada (416-785-5666).

Your understanding and co-operation in ensuring the safest possible school environment is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Heather Wheeler, Principal

I acknowledge that I have read and discussed this information with my child.  I am aware that any foods that may present a risk to anaphylactic students will be confiscated and that I will be contacted regarding this issue.

Student Name: ______________________________

Classroom Teacher: __________________________

Parent Name: _______________________________

Parent Signature: ____________________________Date: ___________
September 2010














